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Chairman Crum and Members of the Committee: 

 

Thank you for allowing the Kansas Pharmacists Association to provide testimony today on 

House Bill 2153 concerning the utilization of unused medications in Kansas.  The Kansas 

Pharmacists Association is neutral on this bill as written.  

 

We appreciate the opportunity to provide this testimony. Thank you. 

 
 


